
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
08/22     9 February 2022  

 
TENDER T02/2022 

TENDERS INVITED FOR THE SALE OF SURPLUS HINO TRAY TRUCK 
 

The Shire of Christmas Island invites tenders from the public for the purchase of the 
following vehicle.   
 
Description Plant No/ 

Asset No 
Year Approx 

Km/Hrs 
Comment  

     
Hino Tray Truck P61209 1993 103,902 Surplus to requirements 

 
     
     
     
     
 
All vehicles are offered on an ‘as is where is’ condition.  Unless otherwise noted, vehicles 
will be available for inspection at the Shire Depot located in Quarry Road, Christmas Island.  
An inspection of the vehicles may be arranged by contacting the Works Officer, Mr Richard 
Foo on 08 9164 8515. Other enquiries to Mr Graeme Hedditch, Manager Works, Services & 
Waste on 0439 215 306. 
 
Tenders shall be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer and close at 2.00pm, Monday 
14th of March 2022. 
 
Full details and requirements are contained in the tender documentation which is available 
by contacting the Operations Support Officer, Ms Iris Lim, on 08 9164 8300 Ext.229 or email 
Iris.Lim@shire.gov.cx  
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 
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